
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Wednesday, May 10, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the 
commission chambers located in the Kane County Courthouse at 76 North Main 
Street the Kane County Planning Commission will hold a public hearing for 
Palomar Estates Subdivision, Kendrick Rogers, Phase 3-5, parcels 4-5-5-3C, 4-5-5-
3D, 4-5-5-3E, located in NE ¼ & SE ¼ Section 5, T44S, R5W, Salt Lake Base & 
Meridian, in Kane County, Utah. 
 
At the time and place set forth above, all interested persons may appear and will be 
given an opportunity to be heard either in support of or in opposition to the 
subdivision application. 

 

Signed on April 21, 2017 

 

_______________________________ 
Shannon McBride, Land Use Administrator 
Posted: Southern Utah News April 27, 2017 
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